

## St Joseph's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Bury B. Ed Chedworth Drive, Warndon, Worcester WR4 9PG Telephone 01905 452772

Email: office@st-josephs-pri.worcs.sch.uk - Website: www.stjosephsworcester.co.uk



6<sup>th</sup> September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

'For I am the Lord your God who takes hold of your right hand and says to you, Do not fear; I will help you.' Isaiah 41:3

Welcome back everyone! I hope that you have had an enjoyable summer and enjoyed the sunshine when it has made an appearance!!

Both myself, the staff and Governors would like to welcome all of our new parents and families. You can be guaranteed a warm welcome from the St Joseph's family. I look forward to meeting all of you. For our new reception parents, you will be invited to a special assembly of welcome on 14<sup>th</sup> September 2023. Please put this date in your diary, further details will follow.

To remind you that for this term I will be sharing my time equally between St George's and St Joseph's as an interim executive head to support the school while they recruit a headteacher. See below as a reminder of my timetable.

I will be operating a Week A and Week B model with a split day on a Wednesday.

Week A

Monday St George's

Tuesday St Joseph's

**Wednesday** am St Joseph's; pm St George's

Thursday St George's

Friday St Joseph's

Week B

Monday St George's

Tuesday St George's

**Wednesday** am St Joseph's; pm St George's

Thursday St Joseph's

Friday St Joseph's

This week will be Week A.

Whilst I am not on site, Miss Annese will manage the school supported by Mrs Hackley and the strong leadership team here at St Joseph's. You will find the lines of communication document in the website; it was sent to you last term. See the link below:

https://www.stjosephsworcester.co.uk/

















## St Joseph's Catholic Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Bury B. Ed Chedworth Drive, Warndon, Worcester WR4 9PG Telephone 01905 452772

Archdiocese of Birminaham

Email: office@st-josephs-pri.worcs.sch.uk - Website: www.stjosephsworcester.co.uk

This Friday we will have a pupil of the week assembly as normal – let's see who has impressed their teacher in two days!!! Reception will not be a part of the Key Stage 1 assembly at this early stage of the year.

We are looking forward to another exciting year and I thank you in advance for your ongoing support.

Yours in faith and partnership

Mrs Louise Bury

Headteacher













